
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Jennifer Taiariol, Ph.D. Student Services Department 
  
 
Date: November 5, 2019    
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent    
 
From: Jennifer Taiariol, Director of Student Services 
   
Subject: Policy Revisions: 
 JB Compulsory Attendance 
 JBA Placement of Students Enrolling into Livonia Public Schools 
 JBE Truancy 
 JGCC Communicable Diseases 
  
 
 
The policy committee has met and made recommendations for policy changes or review.  This 
will be presented at the Committee of the Whole meeting on November 11, 2019 with a 
recommendation for a first reading at the November 25, 2019 Regular Board meeting. 
 
Please let me know if additional information is needed on this topic.   
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